
ELLWOOD CITY BOROUGH COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING – AUDITORIUM 

Monday, April 19, 2021 – 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

President George Celli called the meeting to order. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Present:  Mr. Barry, Mr. Brough, Mr. Cragle, Ms. Dici, Ms. Lamenza, and Mr. Celli 

Also Present:  Manager David Allen, Mayor Anthony Court and Solicitor Ed Leymarie 

Absent:  Ms. Guerrera 

 

ITEMS OF BUSINESS: 
Intermunicipal Transfer of a Restaurant Liquor License to 25 Line Avenue 
The Borough of Ellwood City will conduct a public hearing to consider the approval of a resolution 

permitting the intermunicipal transfer of a restaurant liquor license into Ellwood City by Barry 

Quick Mart, LLC for use at facilities located at 25 Line Avenue, Ellwood City, PA 16117. The 

regularly scheduled council meeting will follow after this public hearing at 6pm. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

1. Mr. Chad Schneider, Caputo Law Firm – representing Barry Quick Mart, LLC 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

      Linda M. List 

      Borough Secretary 

 


